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Candidates of Mpasana Primary School, Kakumiro District who
missed writing their PLE Mathematics Paper

The Uganda National Examinations Board (UNEB) has received
information from our field officers that 23 out of 26 candidates of
Mpasana Primary School in Kakumiro missed writing the Mathematics
paper on November 8, 2022, the first day of the Primary Leaving
Examination ( PLE).

UNEB is consulting with the District Education Officials to ascertain
the circumstances under which the learners missed the examination.
The Board is also scheduling a meeting with the District Officials on
this matter, after which, an appropriate decision will be made.
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